

JESSE A. LANGER

PLEASE REPLY TO: <u>Bridgeport</u> E-Mail Address: jlanger@cohenandwolf.com

December 14, 2011

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Linda Roberts, Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 421 - Application by

T-Mobile Northeast LLC for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for a Telecommunications Facility at 158 Edison Road, Trumbull, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Roberts:

I am writing with respect to the above-captioned docket on behalf of the Applicant, T-Mobile Northeast LLC ("T-Mobile"). T-Mobile respectfully requests that the Connecticut Siting Council ("Council") postpone the second day of the hearing for this docket, which is presently scheduled on December 20, 2011. T-Mobile's radio frequency witness is unavailable on December 20, 2011.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions regarding scheduling or anything else.

Very truly yours,

Jesse A. Lange

cc: Service List